# RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS **BUDGET HEARING**

July 11 2022

The Bath Township Board of Trustees met in the Trustees Meeting Room on July 11, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. for the purpose of conducting the business of the Township. The President of the Board, Mrs. Elaina Goodrich convened the meeting. Trustees present were Mrs. Elaina Goodrich, Mrs. Sharon Troike and Mr. Sean Gaffney.

Mrs. Goodrich called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

### **MEETING CERTIFICATION**

Fiscal Officer Gregory Thewes stated the following meeting certification was faxed to the Bath Country Journal, Jakie Lallo (Ohio.com), West Side Leader, Jody Miller Konstand, Kathy Sidaway, Laura Bednar, Emily Mills, Chris Partis, and Maria Lindsey on June 24, 2022.

The Bath Township Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing in accordance with R.C. 5705.30 on Tuesday, July 11, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. The purpose of this meeting is to review the 2023 Bath Township Tax Budget.

This notice meets the requirements of Ohio Revised Code Section 121.22 and 5705.30.

#### CALL TO ORDER

Mrs. Goodrich called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. Mr. Sinopoli gave an overview of the proposed 2023 budget.

### PUBLIC COMMENTS

Mrs. Goodrich asked for public comments. There were no public comments.

The President of the Board closed the Public Hearing at 6:49 p.m.

## <u>ADJOURNMENT</u>

There being no further business before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 6:49 p.m.

Elaina E. Goodrich

Bath Township Board of Trustees

Sean F. Gaffney

Bath Township Board of Trustees

Sharon A. Troike, Vice President Bath Township Board of Trustees

Gregory R. Thewes

Fiscal Officer

Date: July 11, 2022

Bath Township Board of Trustees